
REMEMBERING

Myrna Lea Damborg
March 10, 1954 - December 30, 2020

With heavy hearts we announce the passing of Myrna on December 30, 2020,
following her battle with cancer. Myrna was a pharmacist in the community from
1990 until her retirement in February 2018. She loved gardening and the cats in her
life. She will be missed by her longtime partner John, her brother Gary and his
family. Best friends Marlis and Anne and many others will also mourn her loss. A
special thank-you to the staff at ambulatory care and the other departments at
Powell River General Hospital for their service and emotional support. At Myrna's
request, there will be no service.


